
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, March 23, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Vegetarian Chili with Beans  

 Pepperoni Pizza  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Ava Mungo     

   

1. Time to dust off your cleats and shin guards. Another season of Gurrie soccer is about 

to begin. Tryouts and skills clinics will begin after break on Thursday, April 5th. We 

will have full schedules and team information packets ready Tuesday to pick up in in 

room 122B. If you have any questions see Coach Motto or Coach Gjoni.  

 

2. Boys’ interested in trying out for boys’ volleyball will have tryouts after Spring 

Break. 8th grade tryouts will be on Tuesday, April 3rd immediately after school in the 

main gym until 5:15. 7th grade tryouts will be held on Thursday, April 5th 

immediately after school in the main gym until 5:15. On Friday, April 6
th

 we will 

have the last day of tryouts after school in the main gym until 5:15.  Be sure to wear 

athletic shoes and clothes. If you have any questions, please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Olson. Go Tigers! 

 

3. Remember to stop by the Energy Carnival today for one of the PBIS rotations!  We 

have games, prizes and a photo booth, and hope to see you there! 

 

4. Attention: any student that has yearbook money, please turn it in to the office before 

11:30 this morning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


